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29 June 2023 

Ref: SY221479-SL01-1 

 

Natalia Celedon 

Level 1 51 Walker St 

North Sydney NSW 2060 

    

Dear Natalia, 

Re: 23-25 Charles St, Liverpool 

 

We understand that you are seeking what the structural impact would be of changing and moving 

concrete columns to the above project. 

We have worked extensively with the architect over an extended period of time to reduce the number 

of transfers by coordinating column positions. This was to simplify the construction and the cost of the 

building. Moving columns or changing the regular structural grid would require further modelling, 

additional structure and redocumentation.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Bradley Whiting 

Associate | Structural Engineer BE(Hons1) MIEAust CPEng NER 

On behalf of Northrop Consulting Engineers Pty Ltd 

 


